
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book 

holidays during term time. 
March 

Friday 15th  Red Nose Day 

Wednesday 
20th  

Year 2 to Wetland Centre  

Thursday 21st Full Governing Body meeting 

Friday 22nd Year 4 to Westminster Synagogue 

Monday 25th  School journey leave 

Tuesday 26th  Year 3 to Wetland Centre  

Wednesday 
27th  

School journey returns  

Thursday 28th  
1.30pm 

Last day of term  

Tuesday 2nd April to Friday 12th April 
Easter holiday 

Playcentre available (contact Debbie) 
April  

Monday 15th  School closed for staff training. 
No playcentre  

Tuesday 16th  Children return  

May  

Half term 27th May to 31st May  

June  

Thursday 27th  Sports day 

Friday 28th  School closed – staff training 

July 

Wednesday 
24th  

Last day of summer term  
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Thank you for your 

support. 

We raised 

£145  

Well done to all the children 
who completed the SJL 

book travel challenge. 

Congratulations to the 
winners: KaIro (Y1), Bilaney 

(Y6), Oscar (Y3), Sydney (Y5) and 
Freddie (Y6). 
They all received a £5 book voucher 
to spend at the book fair.  

Year 5 have been using the 
science room this week to carry 
out an experiment measuring 
forces. We tested how the shape 
of an object alters its water 

resistance. To measure this, we 
had to calculate the time an object 
took to drop in water. We used 
the method of counting in 
thousands to estimate the time in 

seconds and then averaged our 
findings. 
 

Online safety 
Please monitor your child’s 

use on social media. 

We remind children 

regularly in lessons and 

daily discussions about how 

to stay safe on line.  They 

need YOUR help too. 

Please look into how you 

can receive alerts to your 

email if your child uses any 

APPS.  This will help you to 

monitor their use. 

 

 

If you need support with parental controls, please contact Pedro.  We 

are here to help. 

Five of our year 5 pupils represented 

the school at the Queen’s Club 

interschool squash competition. 

The team played very well using the 

skills they had learned across the 

year. Congratulations   

CLT checked the arrival 

of their PE order  

The PE order completed by  
CLT arrived this week.  Four 
members of the team checked 
the order and confirmed it was  
all here ready to be used  

Huge thank you to all the parents 
who joined us on Wednesday 
morning for fun science activities. We 
planted lots of different seeds, e.g. 
sunflowers, lettuce and beans. 

We went on a spring walk around the 
playground to see what signs of 
spring we could spot out there. We 
also made some spring rain by 
dripping colourful solutions through a  
cloud of shaving foam.  
 
 
 
We had so much fun! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every day 

counts. 

Every minute 

counts 
 

Class 

Percentage of 
children in school 
every day these 
past  
five days. 
(F/M/T/W/Th) 

How many  
children late 
these past  
five days. 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

1L 95.4% 7 

2A 90.4% 14 

3P 91.5% 16 

4H 97.5% 6 

4M 95% 5 

5T 93.5% 11 

6H 94.3% 13 

6P 94.3% 7 

OVERALL  93.7% 79   

Please contact 

Debbie for 

more 

information on 

the Easter 

holiday 

playcentre. 

 

0207 386 6834 

 

debbie@sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

Do you know what your child’s attendance is? 

We are always very happy to share your child’s attendance record with you. 

It is VERY important that your child attends school every day.  You may not 

realise the impact their absence is having on their learning. 

Please make an appointment to talk with the class teacher, Regan or Sue to 

discuss any support we can give to ensure your child attends school every 

day. 

If your child is absent, PLEASE give us the full reason as to why they are not 

in school.  We are unable to accept sick, not feeling well or unwell as reasons 

for the registers.  

 

   to 4H for beating 

the school target this week.   

Every day makes a difference.  
Every minute makes a 

difference. 

Our whole school attendance 

target is 96% for all pupils. 


